-----Original Message-----

From: Geoffrey Daniels  

Sent: 08 December 2014 10:03

To: Planning

Subject: Application reference no 14/01762/F

To whom it may concern,

I am writing in support of the above application for planning at Swalcliffe Park Equestrian. I believe this would be a wonderful asset to our village and that the benefits it would bring would far outweigh any perceived disruption. I have lived in the village for 32 years and think that the proposal would bring many economic benefits to the village and surrounding area. 

Yours faithfully

Geoffrey Daniels (4 Brick Row cottages, Swalcliffe, OX15 5ER)

P.s. I do not own a horse! 

